The recent college graduate applying to graduate school
Dear Admissions Officer,
My name is Alex Hartson, and I am applying to the counseling psychology master's degree program at Baylor University. I recently graduated from Northwestern University with a bachelor's degree in Psychology, where I developed an interest in family counseling. When I read about your counseling degree program and discovered that you offer a family counseling specialty, I knew that this was the right master's degree program to continue my studies.
During my time at Northwestern University, I worked as a student research assistant in the psychology department and also worked the front desk in the counseling office. As a master's degree student at Baylor University, I would aim to contribute to campus activities and initiatives while I complete my studies.
Thank you for taking the time to review my application.
Best,
Alex Hartson
123-456-7891
amh@email.com

